
WFH 

Auburn, Washington 

206-806-7339

Josie.addington@lumen.com

December 22, 2023 

Via Web Portal 

Ms. Kathy Hunter 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Docket UT-130477 

CenturyLink’s Rate Change Notification Pursuant to Stipulated Plan 

for Alternative Form of Regulation  

Dear Ms. Hunter: 

Pursuant to Mr. Zawislak’s December 22, 2023 request, attached for filing are the customer 

notices to the rate change notification that was filed with the Commission on December 1, 2023. 

These documents supplement the original filing. 

Sincerely, 

Josie Addington 

Legal Assistant 

Attachment 

cc:  Tim Zawislak 
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